Due to the coronavirus concerns and in response to the public health emergency declared by Gov. Tony Evers and Kenosha County Exec. Jim Kreuser, the WKCSCC Board has closed the Westosha Senior Community Center. 
Also, AARP has cancelled tax preparation services nationally, so all Tuesday tax appointments here at the Senior Center are cancelled.
We will update our closed or open status as more information and recommendations become available from the U.S. CDC, Wisconsin and Kenosha County. 
Know that this was an extremely difficult decision, but in the interest of everyone's health, we are closing the Senior Center. 

Stay home. Be safe and be well.
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